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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Working Case Regarding Electric 
Vehicle Charging Facilities 

)
)
) 

File No. EW-2016-0123 

 
REQUEST FOR WRITTEN LEGAL AND POLICY POSITIONS 

 
COMES NOW, Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and through the 

undersigned counsel, and advises that, Staff intended to record all of the workshop held on  

May 25, 2016, however due to technical difficulties, it did not record the initial open session 

titled, Legal Question Responses—Open discussion scheduled to start at 9:45 a.m. where Staff 

solicited attendees’ inputs on legal and policy issues for the Commission’s role, if any, in 

regulating the supply of electricity to electric vehicle charging stations, electricity from electric 

vehicle charging stations to electric vehicles, or any other aspect of the supply of electricity to or 

the operation electric vehicle charging stations.  Therefore, Staff requests that those who desire 

to assure that Staff have available to it the thoughts expressed verbally on May 25, 2016, but 

which are not expressed in a filing made in this docket, file those thoughts in this docket by  

June 8, 2016.  Staff apologizes for the inconvenience. 

Respectfully submitted, 

           /s/ Nathan Williams   
Nathan Williams 
Deputy Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 35512 

 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-8702 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
nathan.williams@psc.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or by electronic mail to all counsel of record on this 27th day  
of May, 2016. 

       /s/ Nathan Williams   

 


